
August 6, 2024

Dear Hunks and Punks,

I wanted to extend a heartfelt thank you to your incredible band for making our wedding this

July at Chateau Montebello (which is about an hour outside Ottawa) an unforgettable

experience. Our guests couldn't stop talking about how amazing the band was, and it's easy to

see why. With 8 talented musicians, captivating vocals and masterful instrumentation, everyone

was on the dance floor for the entire set, from 9:00 to 11:30!

Special thanks to Tim for being an outstanding main point of contact throughout the entire

process. The customized pins he made for our guests were such a nice touch, and the

sunglasses you handed out during the performance (provided by us) added an extra layer of

fun. Not only was your performance fantastic, but your song choices were spot on, offering

something for everyone. I loved working with Tim to customize the set list, and we were thrilled

that you even learned new songs just for us (Give It Up, Kings of Leon, Mull River Shuffle etc.!).

Planning with Tim was so easy. He is organized, thoughtful, and always has the guest experience

in mind. His visit to Montebello months before the wedding to scope out the space showed his

dedication to going above and beyond.

As if that wasn’t enough, Tim also created a video of our event for us to share with our guests,

capturing special moments, including our first dance. We couldn’t be more grateful!

I cannot recommend Hunks and Punks enough for any event. You all are truly amazing!

Once again, thank you for everything.

Warmest regards,

Michelle & Andrew


